



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

8 November 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

Commencing Friday 12th November, we would like to invite you to a parent and child learning session.

We are inviting the parents of selected children, based on some of the areas of development we have identified for your child, during recent assessments.

Each week will have a theme focus. We will provide a range of equipment for you and your child to play with during the hour and will provide you with activities to complete with your child at home.

The session will include input from a member of school staff ie. story time, nursery rhyme singing

If you would like to attend, please come to the music room for 2pm. The sessions will run every Friday until we break up for Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Levers Head of School

Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create